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Docket Nos. 50-387
50-388

Pennsylvania Power Sc Light Company
AKIM Mr. Robert G. Byram

Senior Vice President - Nuclear
2 North Ninth Street
Allentown, Pennsylvania 18101

Dear Mr. Byram:

SUBJECT: NRC REGION I COMBINED INSPECTION 50-387/94-06; 50-388/94-06

This refers to your letter dated June 9, 1994 in response to our letter dated
May 10, 1994, regarding failure to follow procedures during maintenance and failure to
document overheated main steam isolation valve cables on a nonconformance report.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your
letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

OrllGIPAL SlQg~p gy
EDWARD C. WENZlNGER

Edward C. Wenzinger, Chief
Projects Branch 2
Division of Reactor Projects
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~Mr. Robert G. Byram

cc w/cy of Licensee's Letter:
J. C. Tilton III, Allegheny Electric Cooperative, Inc.
K. Abraham, PAO
Public Document Room {PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

CC:

H. G. Stanley, Vice President - Nuclear Operations
G. T. Jones, Vice President - Nuclear Engineering
J. M. Kenny, Nuclear Licensing
M. M. Urioste, Nuclear Services Manager
H. D. Woodeshick, Special Office of the President
J. M. Finnegan, Supervisor - Nuclear Compliance
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~Mr. Robert G. Byram
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bcc w/cy of Licensee's Letter:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
J. White, DRP
E. Wenzinger, DRP
G. Barber, DRP
C. Poslusny, NRR Project Manager
M. Thadani, Acting PDI-2, NRR
W. Dean, OEDO
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